OCCUPATIONAL THERAPISTS BOARD

職業治療師管理委員會

Your Ref.: 貴處檔號

Our Ref.: (20) in OT 7/H Pt. 13

本會檔號

Tel. No.: 2527 8369

電 話

Fax No.: 2865 5540

圖文傳真

2/F, Shun Feng International Centre 182 Queen's Road East Wan Chai, Hong Kong 香港灣仔皇后大道東182號 順豐國際中心2樓

Website 網址: www.smp-council.org.hk

Email 電郵: otb@dh.gov.hk

16 June 2023

TO ALL REGISTERED OCCUPATIONAL THERAPISTS

Dear Sir / Madam,

Updated Manual for <u>Mandatory Continuing Professional Development Scheme</u>

Further to our letter of 31 March 2023 informing you about the implementation of the first 3-year cycle of mandatory Continuing Professional Development ("CPD") scheme from 1 July 2023 onwards, this letter wishes to attach the updated CPD Manual for registered occupational therapists for reference.

Moreover, the letter of 31 March 2023 has enclosed an amendment sheet for the Code of Practice in which the CPD requirement added at Point 4 at Part I "Basic Ethical Principles". The amendment sheet is attached again to facilitate those who have not yet replaced your existing version of Code of Practice. Please remember to do so.

Both of the above documents will take effect from 1 July 2023.

You are also strongly advised to familiarise yourself with the CPD requirements and the amended Code, as well as to visit the website of the Occupational Therapists Board at https://www.smp-council.org.hk/ot/en/content.php?page=cpd or the following QR Code:

from time to time for the updated information on the CPD scheme.

Yours faithfully,

(Ms Angel CHAN) Secretary

Occupational Therapists Board